
Successful food donation by German adoptive parents and friends of Animal 

Protection with the support of VETO 

In a wonderful and heartwarming campaign, German adopters and friends of the 

Animal Protection organization facilitated a significant donation of food, which was 

transported to the Greek island of Aegina through the logistical support of VETO. This 

generous donation has made a lasting difference to the lives of many dogs in our 

shelter, providing them with a much-needed supply of food. 

Thanks to the support of German adopters and friends, a large quantity of high-

quality dog food was collected and provided. Thanks to the great commitment and 

coordination of VETO, the food was transported safely and efficiently to Piraeus. We 

only had to provide the transportation to the island. 

The picture on site was heart-warming: numerous dogs who, thanks to the food 

donation, were finally getting their fill again and enjoying the fresh, nutritious food. 

The dogs appeared visibly happier and healthier, which not only significantly 

improved their quality of life, but also took a little weight off the shoulders of the 

dedicated animal welfare workers on site. 

 

 



      

 

The Animal Protection crew on site in Aegina were deeply touched and grateful: “This 

donation is a huge blessing for our dogs. It is incredible to see how much support 

comes from outside and how much our animals benefit from it. We are immensely 

grateful to the German adopters and friends and to VETO for their generosity and 

support.” 

The collaboration between the adopters, friends, VETO and Animal Protection has 

once again shown how much can be achieved when people come together and work 

for the welfare of animals. The successful handover and distribution of the food will 

ensure that the dogs on Aegina are well cared for in the coming weeks and months. 

We would like to thank everyone involved for their great support and hope that this 

successful campaign will inspire many more people to do their bit to improve the lives 

of animals in need. 

Further relief efforts are planned for next year to ensure the long-term care of the 

dogs on Aegina and to ensure that they receive the care and food they need. 

Your Team from Animal Protection 


